
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

5th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Parent Coffee Mornings 

You are welcome to join Farzana for a family coffee morning. The dates are below. You’ll have a 

chance to spend time together and to tell Farzana about any family training or information sessions 

you would find useful in the summer.   

Key Stage 1 – Wednesday 10th May at 9.35am 

Key Stage 2 – Wednesday 17th May at 9.35am 

Key Stage 3 – Wednesday 24th May at 9.05am  

 

Parent / carer surveys 

Your views are always important to us and every year we ask you to complete our school survey. 

Nadia will send you a text with a link to complete the survey online. Do remember you are always 

welcome to speak to any one of the team directly.  

We also complete a staff well-being survey this term and a pupil survey so we can try to take 

everyone’s views on board as our school moves forward.  

Coronation 

We all enjoyed our street party lunch today. Remember school is closed on Monday for the extra 

bank holiday.  

 

 

 

 

 

Careers Education 

Our secondary pupils follow a structured careers education programme. This week some of our year 

9 pupils attended a careers fair with Rian which they found very interesting. You can find out more 

about our careers work on our website.  

Best wishes,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 


